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Table Tennis England are hosting a Training Seminar for New Umpires at the Kingfisher Table Tennis Club,
Reading on Sunday 15th June 2014.

The course will look at the role of the umpire, how to prepare a court for a match, checking equipment and
clothing and many more intricacies in officiating the fast-paced sport of table tennis.

To book your place you must contact Lisa Williams (contact details can be found on the flyer below) no later
than Monday 9th June 2014.

Click here to see Training Seminar flyer
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